
 

 
CUPERTINO BICYCLE PEDESTRIAN COMMISSION  

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the regular meeting of the Cupertino Bicycle 
Pedestrian Commission scheduled for Wednesday, July 17, 2024, is cancelled. The 
next regularly scheduled meeting will be held on Wednesday, August 21, 2024, at 
7 p.m. at Quinlan Community Center, 10185 N Stelling Road, Cupertino, CA 
95014. 
  
  
 Dated this 10th day of July, 2024 
 
 
        
       /s/  David Stillman   ___ 
 
 


